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03-11-23 
 
Dear parents, 
 
P6 Swimming 
Swimming will begin for the Primary 6 class this Monday 6th November and will run for 6 weeks. Children will 
need their swimming gear, a towel and goggles. The cost is £20.00 in total which can be paid in advance. 
Please complete the online permissions form via the link sent out earlier this week. 
 
Pantomime 
All children will attend Aladdin in the Market Place Theatre on Tuesday 5th December at 1.00pm – more details 
to follow (there will be a charge of £15.00 per child for this event which can be paid in advance in a clearly 
labelled, sealed envelope). 
 
Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club runs from 8.00-8.45am daily at a cost of £1.50 per child per day. Children who are not attending 
the club should not be on the grounds before 8.45am. If your child is attending Breakfast Club, please note 
that food will not be served after 8.30am. 
 
French Tuition 
Diane will work with the P2/3/4 classes this half-term. The cost of French tuition is £6.00 per child which you 
can pay in a clearly labelled, sealed envelope. 
 
Healthy Kidz 
The next batch of Healthy Kidz sessions will begin next week. If you would like your child to attend, please 
follow the link on the school website for bookings. 
 
Christmas Performances 
We will issue proposed dates for Christmas performances next week. The Primary 1 class will perform a special 
‘Christmas Assembly’ for their parents; the Primary 2-4 classes will perform their ‘Santa’s Setbacks’ show in the 
Parochial Hall and the P5-7 classes will perform their ‘Christmas Story’ in the chapel (more details to follow).  
 
Outstanding Payments 
Please ensure that all outstanding payments are made as soon as possible (French / music / dinner etc). The 
school will be moving to a new cash free system (Parent Pay) from January (more details to follow). 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
S Mone 
 
Principal 
 
 
 


